
Lucien Baranov 
 
As a resident of New York State and a lover of the outdoors and fishing, I implore the Commission
to continue to protect the valuable resource we call the Delaware River and it's tributaries. We
cannot afford to continue despoiling the water we drink and use. We must act responsibly to protect
future generations by keeping our environment as clean as possible. This includes preventing
fracking anywhere in the vicinity. It also means being certain that the by product of fracking must
also not come in contact with our nearby lands. I have heard that the treatments we put on our roads
for deicing during the winter includes byproduct of fracking. This is unacceptable. If this is true, an
alternative must be found as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
Lucien B. Baranov
 


